
 
April 29, 2022  

  
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the South Texas Juvenile Diabetes Association (STJDA) 
Inclusive Camp Facility Project in fiscal year 2023. 
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is the South Texas Juvenile Diabetes Association, located 
at 313 W. Nolana Ave., McAllen, Texas 78501.   
  
The funding will be used to construct an inclusive camp facility that can accommodate the needs of children 
with special needs which STJDA specifically serves. South Texas does not currently have a facility that 
can accommodate the growing need for camps for children with special needs like those served by STJDA.  
  
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  
 Sincerely,   
  

  
  
Vicente Gonzalez  
Member of Congress  
 


